
 

Service Alert  
Monday April 22 – Wednesday April 24, 2024 
Affected Routes: 1, 20/20A, 30, 50  
 

Road crews will be paving portions of Comox Rd from Wallace Ave to Prideaux St. 
This road will be closed to all traffic EXCEPT BUSES. Traffic control personnel will be 
present to guide buses through the work zone. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

For more information, please contact: 

 Transit Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-390-4531 or 250-954-1001 

 transit   

 
Work Zone 


